
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                  6th February 2024 
Science Week 2024 

11th-15th March 

 Dear Families, 

 

We are currently putting together plans for another exciting Science week and we need your 

help. 

 

Parents with a Science/ Technology based job/profession 

Following previous success, we are planning a ‘What is a Scientist’ day on Friday 15th 

March. As part of the impact of our Science curriculum we would like our children to know 

how their interest in Science/Technology can be developed into a career.  

If your job involves Science and Technology and you would be happy to come into school on 

this day and have a chat about what you do with one or more classes we would love to see 

you. We are keen to bust the myth that people working in Science always wear lab coats 

and do things with test tubes! So we would love to hear from anyone who is an electrician, 

architect, builder, vet, nurse, doctor etc. as well as anyone who might wear a lab coat and 

does do things with test tubes! If you have assisted us with this before we’d love to have you 

back. 

We do find that children’s learning is greatly enhanced by having visitors coming into school 

so if you are interested and could spare an hour or so on this day, please email me via the 

school office admin@stmore.herts.sch.uk and it will be forwarded to me.  You are not 

committed to anything by emailing and I’m more than happy to have a chat with anyone who 

might be interested.  

 

Parent volunteers 

We are looking for parent helpers on Monday 11th March for the morning and Tuesday 12th 

and Friday 15th March morning and afternoon to support us with some Science workshops 

we are holding with an outside provider. In order for these to go ahead we will need 3 or 4 

extra adults per session. If you are able to give up a morning or afternoon of your time on 

these days we would be hugely grateful. I know that parents who have kindly helped us 

before have found these sessions really enjoyable and rewarding. Please email me via the 

office admin@stmore.herts.sch.uk with your availability. 

 

 
Many thanks in advance, 

Rosemary Simpson 
Science Subject Leader 
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